
Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 
44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752 

Approved Minutes of the Special Meeting 
Tuesday, March 16, 2010, 4:30 P.M. 

Beach Hill Road 
 
 
The meeting was convened at 4:30 p.m. on the property of Mr. & Mrs. Artura located on Beach Hill 
Road.  Frank Sproviero, Greg Bollard, Curtis Read, Vic Nelson and Lori Franklin were present from the 
commission.  Also present were Greg Artura, Patricia D’Alessio, Steve Trinkaus (Engineer for the 
property owner) and Lois Carreira, Land Use Coordinator. 
 
Information was gathered by the commission members concerning the wetlands in relation to the 
proposed driveway, house and garage. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lois Carreira, Land Use Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 


